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History in the 
Making…

  The Greenleaf Historical Society is 
seeking your help to maintain 
restoration of the little school house that 
sits in back of the Greenleaf Cemetery.  
Your help is also needed to build the 
museum collection stored in this historic 
building, to preserve the community's 
history.

   When the rural Canyon County school 
districts consolidated into the Vallivue 
School District, this building was moved 
to the Midway School near Nampa.  
Now, it has been given to the Greenleaf 
Historical Society and returned to the 
community.  

   This was a one-room school house for 
grades 1-8, later housing grades 1&2.  It 
was built in 1928-29 for Greenleaf School
District #44, where many in the 
community, or their parents, attended 
school.

Searching for…
Memorabilia

Artifacts
News Clippings

Wedding / Birth / Obituary Notices 
School Class Pictures

Photographs
Diaries / Journals

Manuscripts

The Greenleaf Historical Society is
currently accepting  gifts of material for

inclusion in the museum collection.  
Add your piece of history to the 

museum collection today!

Sage Brush used for Fuel
(Calvin, Kenneth, & Hubert Hull) 1924

Coming in 2017!
Greenleaf Grade School

Reunion
The Historical Society is planning a

reunion in the summer of 2017 for all
those who attended the Greenleaf Grade
School.  Watch for more information in

the Greenleaf Historical Society
Newsletter or contact the Historical

Society for more information
Please consider making a tax-deductible

donation to the Greenleaf Historical Society.

Donations …
Tax-deductible monetary donations to the 
Greenleaf Historical Society are always 
welcome.  Your gift will help the restore the 
historic schoolhouse, enhance and maintain 
the museum collection, and educate the 
community.

Please make checks payable to the Greenleaf 
Historical Society and mail to:

Greenleaf Historical Society
P.O. Box 34

Greenleaf, Idaho 83626-0034

Membership…
Please send the following information and 
membership dues to the address given above.

Name: _________________  
Address:  _________________
Phone:  _________________
E-mail:  _________________
 Annual Individual .................$ 15.00
 Annual Couple .....................$ 20.00
 Lifetime Individual ...............$150.00
 Lifetime Couple ...................$200.00
 Annual Business/Org 'Associate' ...$ 50.00
 Annual Business/Org 'Sponsor' .....$ 75.00

Buy a Book...
From Sagebrush to Green Fields:

A History of Greenleaf Idaho
by Dilla Tucker Winslow

$19.95 mail-order ($14.95+$5.00 S&H)

Originally  published  in  1984,  this  187  page  book
provides a comprehensive history of the community of
Greenleaf, Idaho through the date of publication and
includes many pictures.  This re-print has been done
with  the  permission  of  the  heirs  of  Dilla  tucker
Winslow on acid-free paper and is spiral bound.  

All proceeds benefit the Greenleaf Historical Society.
Please allow 4 to 6 weeks for delivery.


